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  Financial matters 

Draft conclusions proposed by the Chair 

1. The Subsidiary Body for Implementation (SBI) took note of the information relating 

to the status of contributions as at 15 May 2014. It expressed its appreciation to the Parties 

that had paid their indicative contributions to the core budget and their fees for the 

international transaction log on time. The SBI also expressed concern over outstanding 

contributions and urged those Parties that have not paid their contributions yet to do so as 

soon as possible.  

2. The SBI also expressed its appreciation to those Parties that had made voluntary 

contributions to the Trust Fund for Participation in the UNFCCC Process and the Trust 

Fund for Supplementary Activities. The SBI noted with concern the insufficient level of 

funds to cover the costs for participation of representatives of eligible Parties in the sessions 

of the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Durban Platform for Enhanced Action scheduled for 

October 2014 and in the United Nations Climate Change Conference to be held in Lima, 

Peru, in December 2014. The SBI urges Parties to further contribute to the Trust Fund for 

Participation in the UNFCCC Process to ensure the widest possible participation in the 

negotiations in 2014 and to the Trust Fund for Supplementary Activities. 

3. The SBI considered the proposed revisions to the financial procedures required for 

the adoption of the International Public Sector Accounting Standards and recommended a 

draft decision on this matter for consideration and adoption by the Conference of the Parties 

at its twentieth session (for the text of the draft decision, see document 

FCCC/SBI/2014/L.16/Add.1). 
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